
From: Jose Manuel Rocha  
Sent: 04 September 2023 11:13 
To: Legister, Linda  
Subject: Re: Paradise Cafe & Restaurant, 250 High Street, NW10 4TD - Notification of 
Hearing 
 

 
Dear Miss Linda  
 
Can you forward this email to the neighbour who submit the representation. Also 
can you forward this Picture and the Biffa Invoice to the License Sub Commitee  
 
Dear Neighbour  
 
RUBBISH  
Mr Omid has an agreement with BIFFA for rubbish collection twice a week.  Also, we 
use Violia  Bin bags when there is an excess of rubbish. We can buy these bags online 
.  
DELIVERIES  
Mr Omid use your own can for his own deliveries. The business is not good enough, 
for the supplier's delivery directly to our business. We have now a small supermarket 
and small cafe/restaurant.  
 
There is more business next to us. From Night Clubs, Restaurant, cafes. How they get 
their deliveries ?   Also, opposite to us, there is a car dealer.  Please see picture 
attached. They have this truck delivery cars often during the month.   
 
Kind Regards  
Manuel Rocha  
 


